
 

 

Milford Animal Commission minutes 
December 11, 2013 

 
Animal Control 664 E. Broadway, Milford  

Members Present     Also Present 
 
M. Blake      Scott Ellingson 
S. Nierenberg      Cherrie Aaronson 
N. Tuder 
J. Diamond 
E. Leuchtner 
 
Scott was welcomed as the temporary director. 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by Commissioner Tuder 
to accept the minutes as presented. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Diamond and seconded by Commissioner Tuder to 
accept the Wardens report as presented. Motion carried. 
 
Scott reported that the drain in the kennels was plugged by a rubber stopper that 
inadvertently had found its way down the drain. This causes a terrible smell and 
unsanitary condition. PW has been notified and they may have to dig the floor up. The 
shelter was cleaned up for pictures with Santa. Scott said he has to check on training 
hours with Rick.  
 
We received a letter from A. Benedoso with a $1000.00 donation. 
The situation with Pound Pooches is unchanged. 
Scott reported that the volunteer program had slowed for the season. 
 
Commissioner Diamond reported that the Attorney was moving forward with the 501c3. 
 
Pictures with Santa will be held from 11am to 1pm. Nancy will shop and get reimbursed 
for her expenses, 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded by 
Commissioner Tuder , motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 12:45. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Pat Liptak 


